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STAFF REPORT 
INFORMATION ONLY  

Membership, Lakeshore Lodge Home Advisory 
Committee  

Date: May 2, 2008 

To: Advisory Committee on Homes for the Aged 

From: General Manager, Homes for the Aged 

Wards: Ward 6 

Reference 
Number:  

 

SUMMARY 

 

This report provides an update on the Home Advisory Committee membership at 
Lakeshore Lodge.  

Financial Impact  

There are no financial implications arising from this report.  

 

COMMENTS  

The Administrator of Lakeshore Lodge has advised that there is a potential new member of 
the Home Advisory Committee.  

In view of the recent retirement of a representative from Humber Institute of Technology 
and Advanced Learning, the Chair of the Home Advisory Committee and the Administrator 
considered possible replacement representatives from this organization, a neighbour of 
Lakeshore Lodge.  Recently, Stephen Bodsworth was approached regarding his willingness 
to join the Committee.  

Stephen Bodsworth is the Associate Dean of the School of Liberal Arts and Sciences at 
Humber's Lakeshore Campus.  He has expressed an interest in bringing something to the 
table that will be of benefit to the residents and staff, and has demonstrated a keen interest in 
partnering with Lakeshore Lodge to address matters of interest to the residents of this Home.  
Notably, Mr. Bodsworth has provided the impetus for Humber’s involvement in the 
Lakeshore Lodge Therapeutic Outdoor Environment project. 
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Mr. Bodsworth has expressed an interest in becoming a new member of the Home Advisory 
Committee and the Committee concurs he would be an asset to the Home.  

CONTACT  

Bob Price, Administrator, Lakeshore Lodge 
Phone: 416-392-9409; Fax: 416-392-9401; Email: RPrice@toronto.ca

  

SIGNATURE    

_______________________________  

Sandra Pitters 
General Manager, Homes for the Aged 


